
IMPORTANT NEW LEGISLATIVE CHANGES FOR 2014

ATTENTION COMMERCIAL VEHICLE OWNERS
Beginning January 1, 2014 a commercial fee will replace the current property tax.  These fees 
cannot be paid in Reno County.  The following are nearby counties which can process these 
fees:

McPherson County……………….. 620-241-3664 (by appointment)
Stafford County ………….………….620-549-3508 (by appointment)

For a complete list of Commercial Vehicle Services please see “Commercial Motor Vehicle 
Operator and International Registration Plan County Services List”

or
For a definition of commercial vehicle please see “Commercial Vehicle Registration Guidelines”

see
http://www.renogov.org/127/Appraiser

TO AVOID PENALTIES RENO COUNTY MUST BE NOTIFIED BEFORE 
MARCH 15, 2014 THAT THE VEHICLE HAS BEEN REGISTERED

FOR QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL 620-694-2918

http://www.renogov.org/127/Appraiser

